Next Meeting: Thursday, November 17th: 7;30, Knights of Columbus, Neptune...This is a mandatory Meeting!

WWW.GSQMRC.COM. HOTLINE 609-242-8880

Presidents Message:

Dear Garden State Members:

Racing season is here and | want to thank everyone who helped out at work detail. The track is really starting to
come around and looks great. | am very excited about the Grands and everything is starting to fall into place.
There will be a Grands meeting at the Sunrise Suites in Tinton Falls, on Tuesday, April 11" at 7pm. All committee
heads must be present at this meeting. We are only a little more than 2 months away and have several things we
need to discuss.

The Garden State Classic was a huge success and our final car count was 152. Please continue to help out on
race day to keep the show running smoothly.

Looking forward to seeing everyone at the track!

Jill Forrester

MEETING INFORMATION: NEXT MEETING: THURSDAYAPRIL 20TH: 7:30PM. KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS,
NEPTUNE. PLEASE BE IN TOUCH WITH TAMMY FOR MEMBERSHIP FORMS. IF THEY ARE NOT IN TO QMA
BY DEC. 31ST, YOU ARE CONSIDERED A NEW MEMBER.

COMMITTEE INFORMATION: Advertising, Banquet, 50/50, Flagging, Fundraising, Motorsports Display,
Nominating, Opening Day, Pit Steward and Number Board, Practice, Race Directing, Safety, Sign-Ins, Special
Activities, Tech, Tower, Trophies, Work Detail, and Yearbook.

We need for everyone to sign up for a Grands committee!
Please be in touch with Jeri LaMothe if you have not signed up for a Grands Committee.

SAFETY NEWS: PLEASE BE SURE ALL NOVICES CONTACT THE NOVICE DIRECTOR OR READ THE QMA
RULEBOOK ON LINE BEFORE BUYING ANY EQUIPMENT. ALL CARS MUST BE SAFETY INSPECTED BEFORE
THEY ARE ABLE TO RACE.

THE NJ STATE LAW REGARDING THE 2 YEAR SEATBELTS WILL BE STRICTLY ENFORCED. YOUR
SEATBELTS MUST HAVE DATES ON THEM AND CANNOT BE MORE THAN 2 YEARS OLD.

Please remember to let your drivers know that in NJ it is not allowed to hang out of the car. The helmet
may not be passed half way of the Jersey Bar, and seat belts need to be tightened. If you have any
questions about this or any other safety issue, please do not hesitate to ask. It is ultimately your
responsibility to make sure that your driver is safe.

TECH NEWS: ANY NEW NOVICES OR ANYONE ELSE THAT BOUGHT A MOTOR FROM
SOMEONE SHOULD HAVE IT TECHED BEFORE RACING. ANYONE WHO IS UNSURE OF
WHETHER OR NOT THEIR MOTOR IS LEGAL SHOULD ALSO HAVE IT TECHED. PLEASE
CONTACT RICK MAURIELLO. IT IS BETTER TO BE SAFE THAN SORRY.

NJ NO LONGER REQUIRES A STEEL BRAIDED FUEL LINE!



WEB-SITE NEWS: SEBASTIAN FONT HAS TAKEN OVER THE GSQMRC WEB SITE. PLEASE BE IN TOUCH
'WITH HIM IF ANYONE NEEDS ANYTHING POSTED

APRIL BIRTHDAYS: Jonathan Flagg 2nd, Dillon Latour 2nd,
and Tyler Carr 4th. Happy Birthday!!!

A directory of officers can be found on the officers page.

Please keep in mind that everyone in this club is a volunteer when it comes to working. We all make mistakes but

do our best in everything from scoring to sign in’s to judging, to everything else that takes place at the track. Let's
try to remember to set a good example for the kids and show our support for one another



